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To 
BOARDS OF MANAGEMENT AND PRINCIPALS OF PRIMARY SCHOOLS  
 
 

Important Public Health Alert 2011 
 

Measles 
 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has asked the Department of Education 
and Skills to circulate to the Principals of all recognised primary schools the 
attached letter concerning how schools should respond if they suspect cases 
of measles in a child attending their school.   
Click here to view HSE letter
 
 
The Minister for Education and Skills acknowledges the continued support by 
school management to preventing and responding to public health concerns. 
 
 
Brian Brogan 
Principal Officer                 
 
September 2011. 
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